Dear colleagues,

On behalf of Malcolm Evans, Chairperson of the Subcommittee on Prevention of Torture, please see below the replies to the questionnaire on person with albinism.

1.
Has your treaty body or special procedure received or investigated any information or complaints about violence or other human rights violations against persons with albinism?

The SPT has never received any information or complaints about violence or other human rights violations against persons with albinism, nor has it dealt with this issue in the context of its country visits or session discussions.

2.
If so, who sent the information or lodged the complaint?

Not applicable.

3.
If your treaty body or special procedure has received or investigated such information or complaints, how did it deal with the matters raised therein?

Not applicable.

4.
What remedies, if any, did your treaty body or special procedure recommend?

Not applicable. See Question 1.
